
October 28, 2021 

The Board of Assessors met at 7:45 a.m. Mr. Reardon, Mr. Laverty and Mr. 
Clark were present. 

The minutes of the previous session were read. On motion by Mr. Reardon, 
seconded by Mr. Laverty, passed unanimously, the minutes were accepted 
as read. 

The Board opened the session to public participation. 

There were no questions from the public. 

The Board recognized the Belmont Lions Club's offer to pay an annual 
PILOT payment of $1000 to the Town of Belmont. 

The Board discussed the Belmont Structural Change Committee's review of 
the elected assessor's positons. The Board asked that the committee be 
informed that the Board of Assessors, be it elected or appointed, is a 
required by the Commonwealth of Massachusetts as the Board takes its 
oath of service to both the town and the Commonwealth. 

The Board discussed a request for the impact of an additional debt 
exclusion for a proposed ice rink facility. The impact of rink, based on the 
Fiscal Year 2021 Tax Recap would have added an additional $0.12 to the 
tax rate. 

The following bills/vouchers were ordered paid: 

Real Estate Research Consultants Inc. 
Crystal Rock (water & delivery) 

dated 10/15/2021 
dated 10/01/2021 

The Board signed the Invoice Report dated 11/4/2021 for two invoices 
amounting to $4,004.50. 

The weekly list(s) of taxes exempted or abated was (were) signed: 
10/15/2021 and 10/22/2021. 

On motion by Mr. Laverty, seconded by Mr. Clark, passed unanimously, the 
meeting adjourned at 9:30 a.m. 




